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Update: 
 

Employee Contract Renewal Process 

The HR Department continues making progress on the Employee Contract Renewal Process for all 
non-bargaining employees. All non-bargaining employees received their 2025-26 contracts on May 
30, 2025 and have been asked to return signed contracts by June 13, 2025. 

Culture and Belonging Team 

The Director of Culture and Belonging (C&B) is in the process of meeting with each 
administrator to review HumanEx culture survey results and discuss continuous 
improvement plans related to C&B for the 2025-26 school year.  The information gathered 
in these meetings will inform Admin meeting content, professional development sessions, 
and systems work.  

Action Item: 
N/A 

 
Fiscal Impact: 
N/A 

 
Attachments: 

N/A 


